
 

         
     

            

       
       

 

            
  

Announcement: Texas NetDMR Migration - Final Permittee 
Training 
On March 26, 2018, TCEQ is transitioning from the Texas NetDMR system to EPA’s NetDMR system. All Texas 
NetDMR users will have to follow detailed instructions to successfully migrate their accounts into EPA's NetDMR 
system. The 3rd and Final Permittee webinar training will be on Thursday, March 15, 2018, at 10:30 a.m. CST. 

Please register early to secure your space in the training. Capacity is limited to 1,000 viewers. 
To participate in this webinar training, please register here: 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/rt/4908622716615745793 

If you have questions, please visit EPA’s NetDMR Support Portal or you may contact TCEQ at 512-239-3367 or 
NetDMR@tceq.texas.gov. 
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